
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Puttinu Cares is organising its 6th Annual Football Marathon on 23, 24 and 25 April 2010 
at the Marsa Sports Complex.  The aim of the marathon is to clearly demonstrate the painful 
reality experienced by more than four hundred patients every year as they seek specialised 
treatment in England. 
 
For the last 6 years, Puttinu Cares has been a haven of solace for families whose children have 
been afflicted by cancer. Assistance has taken several forms, ranging from emotional solidarity to 
financial aid on behalf of those patients needing treatment abroad. One of the targets of our 
organisation is to eventually widen its offer of help to all cancer patients and not only 
to children. Therefore the aim behind this activity is to raise awareness about Puttinu Cares and 
the hardship families of ill patients go through when they have to travel abroad for further 
treatment. 
 
During this marathon no less than 700 teams will delight children and their families during the 60 
hour non-stop football. Animation, sport, song and dance will also contribute to make the three-
day fest a wonderful celebration for children and adults alike.  
 
In order to make this happen we need your most welcome support. We are humbly 
asking you whether you are willing to offer your services, preferably on voluntary 
basis, during any of the three days of the event.  If you are ready to help us, kindly 
send us a reply highlighting the day/s you would like to participate on as well as the 
service you are offering. 

 
Life is a gift, and it offers us the privilege, opportunity, and responsibility to give something back. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call on 79063876 or send an email on puttinukidz@gmail.com if you 
need more information. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Rita, Elvia and Ronnie 

Animation Team Coordinators 


